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Mrs. Jean Roberts was recently awarded the honor of Auxiliary Lady 
of the Year by the MLC Shrine Club at its annual meeting in 
Myrtle Beach on January 17. The award is an annual award for 
outstanding service. The theme of the club is: Through the efforts 
of those who care "a crippled child is able to walk." 

If you have any business to bring before the Faculty Senate at its 
February 3rd meeting, please submit it to Dr. Nelson by tomorrow. 
Also, please let Dr. Nelson know of any faculty committee that 
will need to report at this meeting. 

The newly founded Waccamaw Chapter of the South Carolina Wildlife 
Federation will hold its first general meeting here at Coastal 
Carolina on Monday evening, January 31, at 7:30 p.m. in Room 203 
of the Academic Building. Anyone on the staff or faculty interested 
in preserving our waters, woods, and wetlands and the fish and 
game of this area will be welcome. 

The Coastal Carolina Fishing Club will accept new faculty and 
staff members at its first general meeting on Thursday, January 27, 
in Room 109 of the Academic Building from 12:30 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
A film on South Carolina fishing will be shown at 12:30 p.m. and 
at 1:00 p.m. 

1be Faculty Welfare Corrmittee will neet Monday, January 31, at 
2:30 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Administration Building. 

It should be noted that the Faculty Welfare Committee will give 
a hearing to any member of the faculty who feels that he or she 
has a legitimate complaint about the promotion and tenure process 
at any point in that process. In other words, one does not have 
to wait for the final decision of the Board of Trustees before 
appealing. 

The non-credit course entitled, Introduction to Photography, will 
be taught each Thursday from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. beginning on 
January 27 and ending on March 3. The course instructor is Dede 
Mavris and will cost $25. The course is designed to introduce 
the beginning hobbyist to the basics of photography. Anyone 
interested in registering for this course should contact the Office 
of Continuing Education at Coastal Carolina (extension 177). 

On Monday, January 31, Linda Hill will be having her Senior Voice 
Recital at 8:00 p.m. in the Lecture Hall of the Student Union 
Building. All members of the Coastal Carolina cormnunity are 
cordially invited to attend. 
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On Thursday, January 27, at 3:00 p.m. the South Carolina Premier 
performance of the Tennessee Williams Drama Out Cry will be 
staged in the Lecture Hall. There will be not charge for 
admission. Out Cry will also be performed Friday, January 28, 
and Saturday, January 29, at 8:00 p.m. Admission for these two 
evening performances will be $2.00. This two-character play 
is Williams' latest and perhaps his best. Please plan to attend. 
Michael Fortner, Director of the Theatre Program, and Anne 
Marie Himmelsbach, Promotional Services Co-ordinator, will co­
perform in this exciting presentation! 

Book Orders: Faculty! Please consider seriously the books 
you plan to use in Summer Sessions I & II. Keep in mind the 
price, the number needed, and who has to buy it. Summer orders 
are due April 1. Fall orders are due May 27. 

Desk Copies: Desk copies should be ordered by each faculty 
member prior to the semester the book is to be used. It is not 
the responsibility of the Bookstore to order desk copies for 
faculty members. However, the Bookstore does have a form letter 
that the faculty may use. Also, the Bookstore does not issue 
desk copies! 

Checks: The Bookstore cannot possibly handle the cashing of 
student checks. Checks are accepted for the amount of purchase 
only. 

Special: Feature Packs are on special for 99¢ (regular $1.69). 
Both male and female are on special. These are great travel 
kits. 

Special: Lined USC and Coastal Carolina jackets are now on 
special for $12.75 (regular $17.00). 
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